
May 10 2018 Newsletter  
 

Notes from the Office of the President 

My fellow Bassmasters another winter tournament at Sandlin. Will 
it ever get warm. The fishing was hot as almost everyone had a lim-
it.  Congratulations to Aaron for a nice winning stringer.   
Hawkins was another post-cold front tourney with a tough bite and 
I didn't have a keeper till after 1:00.  For the 1st time in our club history that a high school 
freshman (Austin Burda) has won our tourney.  You had a pretty good guide!  Like the old 
saying “ never give”!  Hope to see you at Bob Sandlin remember but the right bait in the 
right place you get bit every time.JD.Later 

Kids Tourney: 
The 12th Annual DFW Bassmasters Kids Tourney will be at Joe Pool on May 19 so get the 
kids ready! 

Big Bass Bonanza: 
The 14th Annual James Pengelly Big Bass Bonanza will be at Joe Pool on May 19th at Lynn 
Creek Park $1500 for biggest bass guaranteed $50 entry fee 

In Memorian: 
Please pray for the family and friends of Darrell Freeman. Darrell seemed to always be hap-
py no matter who he fished with.  Visitation will be at Higginbotham Funeral Home Chapel 


